
Fancy socks are on sale! There are only 4 pairs 
left. If you bought them all for $12 a pair, how 
many dollars would it cost, in total?

Your sibling asks you to knit them 1 blanket. 
The pattern requires 12 balls of wool per
blanket. How many balls of wool do you need to 
buy?

Your 2 pet snakes have layed 12 eggs each. How 
many eggs did they lay altogether?

You’re at a cycling lap race with 11 bikes that 
each ride past 12 times. If you cheer every 
time each bike rides past, how many times do 
you cheer, in total?

You’re handing out flyers for a school concert. 
You hand them all out in 8 minutes at a rate of 
12 per minute. How many did you hand out?

You pick some flowers for your family. You find 
5 patches of flowers and pick 12 from each 
patch. How many flowers did you pick, in total?  

12 Times is just 10 Times plus 2 Times!
12 Times Table Worksheet
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It’s been hot so you’ve been drinking 7 glasses 
of water a day. How many glasses of water do 
you drink over the course of 12 days?

You’ve had a runny nose so you’ve gone through 
6 small packets of tissues. If each packet had 
12 tissues, how many tissues did you use, in all?

You go shopping for some fruit, and decide to 
buy 10 pears. If they’re selling for 12 cents 
each, how many cents do you spend?

There are 12 months in a year. Your cousin has 
just turned 9 years old. How many months have 
passed since they were born?

Your school is baking a massive cake for an 
event, with a recipe that calls for 12 dozen 
eggs. Knowing that 12 eggs make a dozen, how 
many eggs will the cake need in total?

You go to the museum to watch 3 butterfly 
exhibits. If each exhibit had 12 butterflies, 
how many did they show in total?
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